
Hines 

April 7, 2025 

To: Office of the City Clerk 
CC: Rey Fukuda and More Song 

    Re: Time Limit Extension for Council File 25-0159 , 25-0159-S 1 & 25-0159-S 2J 

To whom it may concern: 

l hope this letter finds you well. I am writing on behalf of AI Violet, LLC
and AI Violet B2, LLC to consent to an extension of the time limit for
Council File No.'s 25-0159, 25-0159-S1, and 25-0159-S2 from March 5,

2025 to May 23, 2025.

We appreciate your attention to this request and kindly ask for your 
consideration of the proposed time limit extension. Please do not hesitate to 
contact us should you require any additional information or documentation. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

�""+----
Brett Norton 
Hines 
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